

Chapter 67, Inc. 205 E. 161st Street Westfield, IN 46074

CHAPTER 67 HANGAR 1.5 MILES WEST OF U.S. 31 ON 161ST. STREET



"19 June Meeting 90"

Monday 7:30 P.M. President:

Pete Murphy called your meeting to order having our visitors to introduce themselves. As it turned out, two of our visitors are now members of Chapter 67. Mr. Charles Davis and Mr. Jim Morgan. May we say, We are happy to have both of you as fellow Chapter members. We also had a Mr. Martin Kever and so nice to have you Martin, Please come again.

Pete ask for the report on damage at Boone Co. airport June 2nd. At a little after 8 P.M. the airport was hit by a tornado comming from the south west.

Pete informed us that help is needed at our EAA. Convention this year. If any of you members can spare even one day at Oshkosh to give a hand, please let Pete know or get in touch with EAA. HQ.

The June 3rd picnic turned out to be a real nice chapter affair. Had a lot of good food and drink. Everyone was pleased with how nice the picnic turned out. Do-not miss the next picnic.

Please remember the hot air balloon rides for 2 people at only \$2.00. This is a fund raiser so the chapter can send one young person to the Air Academy at Oshkosh this year. Please try and help.

Vice President:

Eric Podzielinski is processing a list for those of you who can give of a little time toward cutting your chapter grass. Please let Eric hear from you. Thank you.

No report at this time. Old & New Bussines: ****

June Program:

Holly Geiger from FAA Flight Standards at Indianapolis Opperations, gave us a very nice update on the "Civil Penalty Action" report. Holly did such a fine job with this report that most all members said they were well pleased and glad we invited Holly. Thank you so much Holly and we sure appreciate your taking time to be with us. Thanks. Please come again.

NEXT MEETING: ********

July 2nd.

Respectfully, Maurice Wohoon July 2nd. July 2nd